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SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 

Saturdays: Msgr. Ryan Hall -3:45 p.m. to 4:45 p.m.  

Eves of Holy Days: Msgr. Ryan Hall - 3:45 to 4:45 p.m. 

First Friday:  Church - 5:30 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. 

First Saturday:  Church - 7:45 a.m. to 8:45 a.m. 

Also by appointment 
 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

The Church provides certain times and preparation for 

weddings. Please contact the Rectory at least six months 

in advance to begin the process. 
 

REGISTRATION 

Every family and person within the parish is encouraged 

to register with the Parish. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Celebrated on the 2nd Sunday of the month at 1:30 p.m. 

In July and August Baptism will be celebrated at 12:30 

p.m.  A required Baptism preparation meeting for parents 

meets on the first Monday of the month at 8:00 p.m.   

Godparents are welcome. Please register in advance for 

the class and Baptism. Godparent Pre-Requisites:       

Godparents must be practicing Catholics in good       

standing, 16 years of age or older, Baptized and          

Confirmed Catholic. 
 

ON BECOMING A CATHOLIC 

Those seeking information about the Catholic Faith are 

invited to contact Fr. McCartney at the Rectory at 621-

2222. 
 

CARE OF THE SICK 

Please notify the Rectory and Human Concerns Ministries 

if there is anyone seriously ill so that we can provide 

spiritual care. 

THE MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

 

THE MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Sunday, February 26:  EIGHTH SUNDAY IN  
ORDINARY TIME 
7:30 a.m. For the Departed Members of the  
  Bardach & Castaldo Family 
   by Mary Bardach 
9:00 a.m. Benedetta Cucuzza 
   by the Yadvish Family 
11:00 a.m. Amiel DeCicco 
   by Irwin & Monica Baker 
  Theresa Doyle 
   by the Di Simone Family 
  Philip VanNostrand 
   by the Cantons 
  Frank & Stephanie Weyland 
   by Family 
12:15 p.m. People of the Parish 
Monday, February 27:  Weekday 
9:00 a.m. Margaret & Ralph Zwiebel 
Tuesday, February 28:  Weekday 
9:00 a.m. Roy J. Friend 
   by Friend Family 
Wednesday, March 1:  Ash Wednesday 
7:30 a.m. For the Intentions of Bishop John Barres 
9:00 a.m. Karen Maziasz - Church 
   by Elaine & Patrick Brea 
12:15 p.m. Fred Dimino - Church 
   by Josephine Dimino 
4:45 p.m. Service - Msgr. Ryan Hall 
7:00 p.m. People of the Parish - Msgr. Ryan Hall 
Thursday,  March 2:  Thursday after Ash Wednesday 
9:00 a.m. Mary Hughes Byrne 
   by Carolyn OôNeil & Family 
Friday, March 3:  FIRST FRIDAY; Friday after Ash 
Wednesday 
9:00 a.m. Arthur Byrne 
   by Carolyn OôNeil & Family 
Saturday, March 4: FIRST SATURDAY; Saturday after 
Ash Wednesday 
9:00 a.m. For the Intentions of Carol Bellofatto 
   by Ann Maniscalco  
5:00 p.m. Rosemarie Daley 
   by Carol Daley 
  Deceased members of the Muller &  
  McNichol Families 
   by Lorraine Muller 
  Joseph Velotti, Sr. 
   by Memma Strangolagalli 
Sunday, March 5:  FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT 
7:30 a.m. Stanley & Mary Krukowski 
   by Anne Krukowski 
9:00 a.m. People of the Parish 
11:00 a.m. Amiel DeCicco 
   by Elsie Calderone 
  Elizabeth Hanrahan 
   by the Clausen Family 
  Marilyn Jenney 
   by Rita Varriale 
  Jake Louis Whitting 
   by Marie & Anthony Papiro 
12:15 p.m. Claire Moran 
   by Joan & Tony Grau 

 

Baby Jack 
Paul Bianco 
Janet Bock 

Rosemarie Bonavita 
Edna Careri 
Barbara Coe 
Kevin Cronin 
Paul Cronin 

Thomas Dagnelli 
Sisto DeNardis 

John Paul DiNonno 
John Ferrigno 
Anthony Ferro 

Natalie Finamore 
Joseph Galea 
Ilse Govoni 

Jeremy Hogan 
Eddie Holahan 
John E. Kaiser 

Rosemary Kaiser 

 

Douglas Knehr 
Anne Krukowski 
Frank Kurkowski 
Manuel Labindao 

Mary Loftus 
Richard Malon 

Tom McCormack 
Dieter Nagel 
Victoria Oxer 
Maria Ponzini 
Phyllis Rehm 
Edna Reilly 

Trevor Rogers 
Anna Sambucci 

Vincent Scalavino 
Margaret Serringer 
Richard Serringer 

William Sympson IV 
Mary Wybaillie 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK 



Page 2  

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY,  FEBRUARY 26, 2017 
EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
First Reading:  Isaiah 49:14-15 
Second Reading:  1 Corinthians 4:1-5 

Gospel:  Matthew 6:24-34 

 

FOCUS:  No one can serve two masters. 
 

Todayôs Gospel reminds us that we cannot serve both 

God and mammon. This means we must choose either to 

serve our own selfish desires, or choose to serve God and 

strive to love him above all things. Only one of these 

choices provides an inexhaustible treasure in heaven. 

Given this, let us seek in prayer the grace needed to 

choose wisely. 

 

LITURGY OF THE WORD: 
 

The first reading ensures the people of Israel that God 

will not forsake them. In the second reading, Saint Paul 

extols us to live in a trustworthy manner so that when 

God judges and reveals the hiddenness of our hearts, we 

will be judged worthy. In the Gospel, Jesus encourages 

his followers to place their trust in God alone. 

 

Readings for next week, March 5,  First Sunday of Lent:  

Genesis 2:7-9; 3:1-7; Romans 5:12-19 or 5:12, 17-19; 

Matthew 4:1-11 

 

 

From Liturgical Commission Publishing, Lansing, MI 

Z  Celebrants for the Weekend of Z 

March 4/5 

 Celebrants* Lectors 

Extraordinary 

Ministers of 

Holy  

Communion 

Altar 

Servers 

Sat 

5:00 
Fr. 

McCartney 
P. Kirk 

E. Monteserrato 

R. Monteserrato 

K. Ditrano 
N. Ditrano 

E. Guevara 

Sun. 

7:30 
Fr. Lauder D. Sheehan   

9:00 Fr. Lauder J. Damiano 
J. Little 

R. Little 
E. Guevara 

11:00 
Fr. 

McCartney 
S. Tansiongco D. Tansiongco M. Heffernan 

12:15 
Fr. 

McCartney 
Sr. Dorothy 

L. Porto 

Volunteer 
C. Christophe 

*subject to last minute changes 

 

PARISH SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

 
St. Paul tells the Corinthians that we are ñservants of Christ and 

stewards of the mysteries of God.ò  Can those around us tell by 

the way we live that we belong to Christ and all we are and 

have is His?   

 

Parish Sacrificial Giving Summary 
 

Thank you for your continued sacrificial gifts to St. 

Maryôs.   
 

Sunday Offertory ~ February  18/19 $7,228.00* 

Same Week Last Year   $7,654.00*  
 

Mass Attendance for February 18/19      811 

Same Week Last Year        941 

 

*Does not include Faith Direct 

 

FOSTERING STEWARDSHIP  
AS A WAY  OF LIFE  

 

FIRST FRIDAY, March 3, 2017 
 

¶ Mass at 9:00 a.m. in the Church, followed by the 

Novena to the Sacred Heart and the Stations of 

the Cross 

¶ Confessions from 3:45 p.m, to 6:45 p.m., in the 

Church 

¶ Eucharistic Holy Hour with Exposition and 

Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament from 7:00 

p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  in the Church 

 

FIRST SATURDAY, March 4, 2017 
 

¶ Confessions in the Church from 7:45 a.m. to 

8:45 a.m. 

¶ Mass at 9:00 a.m. in honor of the Blessed 

Mother 

¶ Following Mass, recitation of the Holy Rosary, 

followed by a meditation, and concluding with 

the Litany of Loreto 

 

FIRST FRIDAY AND 
FIRST SATURDAY MASSES 
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My dear people of St. Maryôs, 
 

This upcoming week we celebrate Ash Wednesday and the beginning of Lent. Many Catholics think 

that Ash Wednesday is a Holy Day of Obligation, but it is actually not. However, attending Mass on that 

day and receiving ashes is the best way to begin the Lenten season. Each year, this day affords us an   

opportunity to remind ourselves that we are sinners in need of repentance, and also gives us the ability to 

publically profess our Catholic Faith by the visible sign of ashes on our foreheads. Ashes will be        

distributed at all Masses in the Church: 7:30 am; 9:00 am; & 12:15 pm. Ashes will also be distributed at 

the 4:45 pm prayer service and 7:00 pm Mass, both in Msgr. Ryan Hall. 
 

Ash Wednesday and Good Friday are the only days of fast left on the Churchôs calendar. All those 

who are between the ages of 18 and 59 are permitted on those days to eat one regular meal, as well as 

two smaller meals that together are not equal to one full meal. Also, Ash Wednesday and all the Fridays 

of Lent are days of abstinence. That means that all Catholics 14 years and older are required to abstain 

from meat on those days. Of course, one may voluntarily go beyond these requirements, but this is the 

minimum. It is good to remember that one of the earliest Church documents we have, the Didache 

(known as ñThe Teaching of the Twelve Apostlesò, and dating from the First Century), mentions that the 

early followers of Jesus fasted every Wednesday and Friday of the entire year, in addition to other days, 

not to mention days of abstinence. Thatôs over a hundred days of fast each year. Knowing that, two days 

now doesnôt sound so demanding, does it? 
 

The Church has always encouraged Catholics to take on some voluntary penance during the season 

of Lent. Remember that ñgiving something upò for Lent is not only for children, but is certainly for 

adults as well. I recommend that you think about this before Ash Wednesday, and that you choose     

something that will require an effort on your part, but which will not be impossible. Also, commit    

yourself to continuing the penance through the whole of Lent, even if you should slip a time or two. And   

remember, you shouldnôt give up something you donôt like (after all, thatôs not a penance!), and you 

may not give up something which is a sin (because you shouldnôt be doing that in the first place!). 

Adopting such a penance for this season reminds us of the Great Penance that our Lord did for us 

throughout His whole life on earth, but especially on Good Friday. Doing penance is actually a form of 

prayer. It also teaches us self-discipline in the spiritual life. If we are able to say ñnoò to ourselves in a 

small thing, we will be better able to endure it when Life says ñnoò to us in a bigger thing. 
 

Lent is also a wonderful opportunity to return to the Sacrament of Penance. Last year, you may    

recall, I preached frequently about the importance of making use of this powerful Sacrament, something 

Pope Francis is constantly stressing in his public statements. We will be offering extended hours of   

confessions throughout the season of Lent, and you may see the schedule elsewhere in this bulletin. We 

will have a total of 48 scheduled hours of confessions during Lent. That equals two full days in the    

confessional for me, and I am most happy to do it, because I am dedicated to this great Sacrament, and 

want you to have every opportunity to receive the tremendous graces it brings. 
 

You will also read in this bulletin Bishop Barresô first Lenten Letter. In it, he encourages all active 

Catholics of every age to invite one inactive Catholic back to Church this Lent. I think it is a wonderful 

idea. So often, those who have drifted away are simply waiting for an invitation to return.  Donôt be shy. 

We know that God always invites us, but others may simply need an invitation from someone they 

know. So, ask yourself if there is someone you know whom you could invite to Mass this Lent. And, 

once they are here, the trust that Lord will do the rest. 

ðFr. McCartney 

 

THE PASTORõS PAGE 
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DIOCESE OF ROCKVILLE CENTRE 
             OFFICE OF THE BISHOP    Lent 2017 

 

 

 

       

Dear Friends: 

 

Lent 2017 is a time for us to pray for dramatic missionary growth in the Diocese of Rockville Centre. 

 

Part of that dramatic missionary growth is stimulated by our willingness to invite our inactive Catholic friends back 

to Mass. 

 

I put it this way in my Installation Mass homily on January 31: I appeal on this day of my Installation as the fifth 
Bishop of the Diocese of Rockville Centre to every inactive Catholic in the Diocese to come back to the power of 

the Word of God, the power of the Sacrament of Penance, and the power of the Catholic Mass.   
 

I am so very sorry if you have been hurt or disappointed by the Church in any way and we stand here today to    

support you, to love you and to listen to you. 
 

In turn, I am asking every active Catholic of every age in the Diocese of Rockville Centre between January 31st and 
Ash Wednesday (which is March 1, 2017) to invite one inactive Catholic friend or family to come with you to Mass 

and to gently, humbly, compassionately, non-judgmentally witness to the beauty of your intimacy with Christ and 

your love for the mission of the Catholic Church and how it has enriched and inspired your life. 

 

The power of these gentle and compassionate invitations is enormous.  They always plant a seed of grace.  And 

nowôs the time to make these invitations.  Letôs all do it together and realize that it is the kindest thing any of us 
could do for anyone. 

 
For those who have made those invitations since January 31st, thank you!  For those of us who need an extension, 

letôs give ourselves till Easter Sunday, April 16, 2017 to make that compassionate invitation to our friends.  And 

letôs open ourselves to making these invitations more frequently and consistently. 

 

When we die, we will all look lovingly into the merciful eyes of Jesus and review our life with him.  The people 

whom we have helped to invite back to Mass and their Catholic faith will be standing around us with radiant 

smiles.  And we want a big crowd! 

 

We connect our Lenten 2017 prayer, fasting and almsgiving together to this intention and to our constant intention 

to pray for our brothers and sisters who are poor, hungry, suffering from war, violence or persecution in our world. 

 

You and your families are all daily in my prayers and Masses.  Thank you for your witness of ñholiness and      

missionò to the world. 

Sincerely yours in Christ,     

  
      Bishop of Rockville Centre 
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  7:30 a.m. Mass ~ Church 

  9:00 a.m. Mass ~ Church 

12:15 p.m. Mass ~ Church 

  4:45 p.m. Prayer Service ~ Hall 

  7:00 p.m. Mass ~ Hall 
 

                                

ASH WEDNESDAY  
 

MARCH 1 st   
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Ashes will be distributed at each Mass and Prayer Service 
 

Confessions for Ash Wednesday: 
 

  8:00 a.m. to 8:45 a.m. ~ Church 

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon ~ Church 

  3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.    ~  Hall 

  5:45 p.m. to 6:45 p.m.   ~ Hall 

    
 

THE CHURCH  

IN NEED 

 
 

Next weekend, March 4/5, a collection will be taken for 

ñThe Church in Need.ò  The monies collected at this time 

will be shared among three areas of the world where there 

is particular need for help: 

¶ Church in Central and Eastern Europe - the     

Collection provides support for basic pastoral        

programs and makes scholarships available for      

students studying to serve their local church. These 

students become vital participants in the renewal of 

the Church in the region. 

¶ The Church in Latin America faces many difficult 

challenges. Natural disasters in many areas caused 

lasting damage to the Church, while a significant loss 

of parishioners to migration and to other faiths, the 

inability to support itself financially, and a lack of 

priests and religious to help effectively minister to the 

large number of Catholics continue to trouble the   

region. 

¶ The Church in Africa ï the funds will go to assisting 

African countries where poverty, sickness and       

political strife prevent people from living in dignity. 

 

YEAR-END TAX STATEMENTS 

 
Itós costly to send an end-of-the year tax statement to 

every household in the parish, and not everyone is     

interested in receiving it. So if youôd like a statement 

reflecting your giving to St. Maryôs for 2016, please 

phone the parish office at 621-2222 and someone will 

send one on to you. If thereôs no one at the phones when 

you call, feel free to leave a  message on the machine 

with pertinent information: whoôs requesting, address, 

and a phone number in case verification is needed.    

 

CHANGE OF LOCATION FOR THE  

12:15 MASS ON  

SUNDAY, MARCH 19th 

 

On Sunday, March 19th, the 12:15 p.m. Mass 

will be moved from the Hall to the Church to 

allow the Fun-Raising Committee to decorate 

the Hall for the 2016/17 300 Club year-end 

party later that day.   
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The penitential Season of Lent began on Ash Wednesday and ends with the Mass of the Lordôs Supper 

on Holy Thursday.  Lent has six Sundays;  the sixth of which is called Passion or Palm Sunday and 

marks the beginning of Holy Week. 

        

Abstinence  from meat  is to be observed  by all  Catholics (14 years  and older) on  Ash Wednesday and 

on all the Fridays of Lent. Fasting means limiting oneself to one full meal on a given fast day.  Catholics 

who are between the ages of 18 and 59 inclusive are obliged to fast on Ash Wednesday and Good Friday.  

On fast days, two additional smaller meals are permitted. However, the two smaller meals together 

should not equal one full meal.  
 

ᾧ  ᾧ  ᾧ 
 

 
The schedule of services for Lent is as follows: 

 
Daily Mass 

 

Monday through Friday at 9:00 a.m. ~ Church 

First Saturdays:  March 4 and April 1, at 9:00 a.m. ~ Church 

 
Stations of the Cross 

 

 Fridays of Lent - following the 9:00 a.m. Mass ~ Church 

 
Confessions 

 

Fridays of Lent:  7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. ~ Church  

Except First Fridays, March 3 & April 7:  3:45 p.m.  to 6:45 p.m. ~ Church 

followed by 7:00 p.m. Holy Hour with Benediction 
 

Saturdays of Lent:  3:00 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. ~ Hall 
 

Monday, April 10 - Diocesan Day of Penance:  2:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. ~ Church 
 

Good Friday, April 14:  9:45 a.m. to 12:00 Noon ~ Church 

Holy Saturday, April 15:  9:45 a.m. to 12:00 Noon ~ Church 

 
Our Lady of Fatima Mission 

 

1:00 p.m. ~ Lower Church 

7:00 p.m. ~ Hall 
 

Session 1:  Monday, March 13* 

Session 2:  Wednesday, March 22 

Session 3:  Wednesday, March 29 

Session 4:  Wednesday, April 5 

 
*Due to the Mass with Bishop Barres at St. Boniface on  

Wednesday, March 15 at 7:30 p.m.  St. Maryôs parishioners are invited to attend.   

ᾣ   LENTEN SCHEDULE   ᾣ 
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CHURCH HANDICAPPED RAMP 
 

Just a reminder that there is a ramp for handicapped 

access at the Church.  It can be found off the parking 

lot, at the back of the building.  We encourage you 

to use it if you have difficulty with the front steps.   

 

CHANGE OF DATE AND TIME  

FOR PRO-LIFE BOOK DISCUSSION 
 

Due to high demand for Trent Horn's Book, Persuasive 

Pro-Life, there is a two-week delay on all                   

shipments. Therefore, we have rescheduled our book   

discussion meeting to Monday, March 6, at 1PM, and 

7:00PM  (NOTE EARLIER TIME).  Both meetings are 

in the lower church, as before.   
 

A few slots are still available.  If you wish to join us, 

please call Catherine Lau at 516-655-5646.  

 

REMEMBERING THOSE WHO SERVE 

  LT Dennis Mackin 

  Cpl Tommy Mozer 
  SGT Julio Ortiz II 

  LCpl Jonathan Peres 

  SSGT Jonathan Porto 

  PVT Michael Starczewski 

  SPC Luke Whitting 

  RCT Jordan J. Williams   

2LT Brendan Echausse  

COL Daniel Friend       

LT Christian R. Foschi         

SK1 John D. Klick    

PVT Steven Hyyti         

CAPT David Jacobs 

P.F.C. Michael P. Lanciki 

CAPT Eric W. Lipp 

LCpl Caitlin Lyons 
 

Lord, hold these men and women in your    

loving hands and protect them as they    

protect us and bless them for their self-

forgetting acts.  We pray for peace in our 

world and an end to war.  Amen.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 
 

DATE:  Saturday, March 4th 

  TIME:  6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

WHERE:  Parish Center 

 

Itôs a great way to meet fellow  

parishioners and  

catch up with friends. 

 

Bring your own drinks and  

snacks and let the fun begin! 

 

3ÁÉÎÔ -ÁÒÙȭÓ &ÕÎ-Raising  
Committee  

 
 
 
 

The next Breakfast Socials 
will be held on Sunday, 
March 5 th, in the lower Church 
after the 7:30, 9:00 and 11:00 
a.m. Masses, and in the        

cafeteria at Msgr. Ryan Hall after the 12:15 
p.m. Mass.   
 

Please take a few moments to stop by and 
enjoy a cup of coffee or tea with a breakfast 
treat after the Mass you attend.   
 
 
At the Church we suggest that you either park on 
the street or on the right-hand side in the parking 
lot so as not to block those parishioners who need 
to leave.   

x-apple-data-detectors://0
x-apple-data-detectors://1
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St. Maryõs Church Blood Drive 
 

Sunday, March 5, 2017  

8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  

Parish Center  

440 Round Hill Road, Roslyn Heights  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
for questions concerning  

medical eligibility  

call 1-800 -688 -0900  

 

Remember, Blood is Lifeé 

Pass It On !  

 
 

To make an appointment, please contact 

John Little at 484 - 1419, or e - mail John 

at jlittle2012@optonline.net   

  

 Walk - ins are welcome!  GROUP # 9439  

One pint of blood can save  

up to 3 lives 

It is perfectly safe to donate  

blood every 56 days 

 

Eligibility Criteria: 

¶ Bring ID with signature or    

photograph 

¶ Minimum weight 110 lbs. 

¶ Age 16-75.  (16 year-olds must 

have parental permission.  Age 

76 and over needs a doctorôs 

note) 

¶ Eat well (low fat) and drink 

plenty of fluids before donating 

¶ No tattoos within the past 12 

months 

 

Fr. Lauder Presents 

The Catholic Novel & Friday Night Film Festival 
 

The Catholic Novel Series - Rev. 

Robert Lauder in collaboration with The 

Office of Faith Formation will present 

the ñCatholic Novelò series for the 

Spring of 2017.  The series will begin on 

Monday, March 6th  at 7:30 p.m.  The cost of the series 

is $40. 

 

Friday Night Film Festival - Fr. Lauder 

and The Office of Faith Formation  

School of Evangelization present:  ñ53rd 

Friday Film Festivalò beginning on 

Friday, March 10th, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. at 

the Immaculate Conception Center in 

Douglaston. The cost is $25 for the series or $6 for a 

single film. 
 
For further information on the Catholic Novel Series call 

(718) 281-9544 or the Friday Night Film Festival call (718) 

281-9582.   

 

Flyers containing additional information and 

registration forms are available in the back of the 

Church and Msgr. Ryan Hall.   

 

 

A Concert to Benefit  

Dominican Village  
 

CELTIC CROSSINGS:  

PHIL COULTER &  

ANDY COONEY  
 

NYCB Theatre at Westbury  

Sunday, March 5, 2017  

3:00 p.m. 
 

Doors open at 2:00 p.m.  

Showtime:  3:00 p.m.  
 

Tickets:  $99.50, $69.50, $49.50  

 or $39.50 
 

To save on fees, purchase  

your  tickets through  

Dominican Village  
 

Call for tickets:  631 842 -6618 
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Dear Padre 

 

 

&  

 

 

Membership  

 

 

PARISH REGISTRATION REQUEST  
 
I/we would like to register in the parish of St. Maryôs. 
 
Please send me a Parish Census to complete so I can become a 
parishioner of St. Maryôs.  Please send my Census to: 
 
NAME:_______________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:___________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE:_____________________________________________ 
 

Please return to the Rectory Office or place in the collection basket. 


